
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 10/5/2010 12:26:16 PM
To: Cadenasso, Eugene (eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: CPUC Data Request: PG&E Advice 3155-G/3739-E

Thx Eugene, this should be addressed timely, 
Jane

---- Original Message-----
From: Cadenasso, Eugene lmailto:eugene.cadenasso@cpuc.ca.govl
Sent: Tuesday, October 05,2010 12:02 PM
To: Yura, Jane; Brown, Olivia
Cc: Myers, Richard A.; Mulligan, Jack M.
Subject: CPUC Data Request: PG&E Advice 3155-G/3739-E 
Importance: High

Jane and Olivia,

Attached is a CPUC Energy Division Data Request concerning PG&E AL 3155-G/3739- E (San Bruno bill 
relief). The due date is October 11, 2011. You may (and are encouraged to) provide us with any responses to an 
item before the due date if it is completed earlier. Thank you.

Eugene Cadenasso 
CPUC- Energy Division 
(415) 703-1214

SB GT&S 0026424
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